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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Outdoor Learning Area 

We are so pleased with the 

results of our continuing  

work to transform our  

outdoor learning area. You  

can find details and pictures  

of each stage of the project  

on our school website. One  

of our jobs going forward is  

to maintain the area and  

keep it looking great. Pupils  

are doing their part by  

helping with watering during  

the school day and extra  

jobs in gardening club. In  

addition to this, we are  

looking for some volunteers to dedicate some time 

each week to coming in and helping with some general 

gardening work. If you think you are able to help, 

please get in touch with the school office. 

 
May 2022 

Tues 24  2:45pm Y4 Class Liturgy 

Fri 27  Inset Day 

Mon 30 May – Fri 3 June   Half Term 
 

June 2022 

Mon 6  Back to School 

Thurs 9 Y6 Swimming 

Fri 10 Jubilee Picnic (No Clubs) 

Tues 14 – Wed 15  Y4 Retreat 

Thurs 16 Sports Day 

Wed 22 Y1 Marwell Zoo Trip 

Headteacher’s Award 
The award goes to all of Year 6 for the huge effort 

they put into completing their SATs this week. We are 

all really proud of how you applied  

yourselves and the support you 

gave to each other. You have  

once again shown yourselves  

to be a wonderful cohort and  

great role models for the  

rest of the school. 

 

 

John 10:27-30 

‘My sheep listen to my voice; I know 

them, and they follow me’ 
Word of the Week: recognise 

Phones 

Pupils are only allowed to bring phones  

in to school if they walk to or from  

school without an adult, and so need  

their phone in case of an emergency.  

Thank you to all these pupils who now  

bring their phone straight to the office once 

inside the school gate in the morning. 

 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee with a 

special Jubilee picnic after school on Friday 10th 

of June. As a result, Sports Day has now been 

moved to Thursday 16th of June. Please see the 

calendar on the school website for the latest 

dates. 

 

 Questionnaire 

We are trying to gauge the interest in providing 

an afterschool sports/activities club from 4-6pm 

Monday to Friday. There is a brief questionnaire 

on parentmail forms for you to complete, to 

measure what the possible uptake would be. We 

really value your feedback so please make sure to 

fill it in before it closes at 9am on Friday 20th of 

May. 
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